
 
Last Chance Regatta Weekend! 

  September 22nd and 23rd, 2018 
Notice of Race 

 
Governed by the Racing Rules of Sailing and Class/Fleet rules, the Last Chance Regatta weekend will 
consist of two events. 
 
THE LAST CHANCE REGATTA ($50. Entry fee, $45 entry fee w/us sailing membership) will be held on 
Saturday, September 22nd with the skippers meeting @ 10:30am at the Boyne City Marina 
Lighthouse Pavilion and first warning @ 11:30am.   Two races are scheduled, weather permitting, 
mid-distance course to Horton Bay and/or W/L courses. One Design, LMPHRF and/or Portsmouth 
fleets are all eligible to enter, however fleet size shall determine the scoring rule.    
 
THE SLO-MAN ($25. Entry fee, $20 entry fee w/US sailing Membership) will be held on Sunday, 
September 23rd, with a skippers meeting @ 11am at the Boyne City Marina Lighthouse Pavilion and 
first start @ 12pm(noon).  This is a JAM only race with a ‘Bermuda’ start. Handicap will be awarded 
upfront and all participants will be given an individual start time based on the distance of the course. 
Handicaps will be Portsmouth Yardstick w/US Sailing ToD Conversion formula.  Awards will be given 
to the first 3 boats to finish and the last boat to finish. 

For further sign up information, please contact Wayne Avery or Tom Urban via email:  
wayneaavery@yahoo.com or admin@boynecityyachtclub.com    
Cell 231-492-7396. 
 

This is the LAST event of the year!  Come celebrate the end of a 
wonderful sailing season and finish it off with our notorious fall 
winds, in Boyne City!  .  Enter both events at a special rate of $55 
(after US sailing discount).  
 

We will be gathering on Saturday at the Pine Lake Lodge after the 
race for food, drink and awards. We will use their regular menu 
and everyone is responsible for their meal and drinks. 
 
On Sunday we will gather following the race at the City Marina 
Pavilion, beer and snacks will be provided! 
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